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We have finally reached the end of January and are looking forward to 
February and all that it brings. This means we only have two weeks 
left until half term, but what a jam-packed two weeks they will be! The 

promise of Spring round the corner and lighter nights gives us all something 
to look forward to, as does our whole-school trip to Chester Zoo just before 
we break up. Next week sees the annual Number Day and is looking like a real 
fun-filled day. Have a great weekend.

FOCUS ON - Year 4

Next Friday is Number Day and we are inviting 
children to pay £1.00, which will be donated 
to the NSPCC, to come into school wearing 
number-themed clothes and spend the day 
completing all sorts of maths-related activities. 

Any parents or carers are welcome to drop-in 
from 2:45pm, when they can complete various 
number tasks with their children.

Friday 7th February
Valentines day - £2 wear red and decorate a biscuit??

Visitors from 'MyHappyMind' came in this week to film our lovely children. The children made 
us so  proud in their lessons and those who were interviewed spoke so confidently about the 
impact and importance that the ‘My Happy Mind’ programme has had on their lives. Don’t forget 
you can download the App, which will give you access to lots of the resources we use in school 
including happy breathing exercises and the songs to sing along to.

Year 4 have been busy, busy, busy this half term, and there's 
still two weeks to go! In English, we have loved reading the 
story of 'Escape from Pompeii' and producing some fabulous 
writing based around the characters of Tranio and Livia. In 
maths, we have looked at multiplication and division and have 
just started investigating perimeter. Our history work is all 
to do with Ancient Egypt and we have looked at why people 
lived so close to the River Nile. Our art this term is looking how 
to create space in 2D artwork and exploring the artwork of 
Claude Monet. Phew - what a lot we have learnt!

VALENTINE'S DAY is fast approaching 
and the celebrate, the PTA are organising 
a fundraising day on Friday 14th February. 
Children can pay £2 to come to school 
wearing red or pink and will have Valentine's 
activities in the afternoon, including 
decoration your own Valentine biscuit. 
More details to follow




